
LASA has begun accepting proposals for the LASA2012 Congress in San Francisco, California.  
Individual, Session, and Section proposal forms are now being accepted, as well as Special Event 
Forms and Travel Grant requests.  If you would like to participate in next year’s Congress, please 
submit your proposal to our office no later than April 1, 2011.

 
Click here http://lasa.international.pitt.edu/eng/congress/proposal_index.asp to obtain submission 
instructions.

 
Please note that LASA membership is required for all individuals submitting a proposal via the 
Individual Proposal Submission portal.  At least one participant of each session proposal submitted 
must be a current LASA member.  All participants in Section sessions must be current members of the 
Section.  

 
Please note also that membership fees do not include Congress Registration fees. 

 
Click here http://lasa.international.pitt.edu/eng/membership/ for information regarding becoming a new 
member or renewing your current membership.

 
Click here http://lasa.international.pitt.edu/eng/congress/ to learn more about the upcoming Congress.

We hope you can join us,

Your LASA Staff
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